
 

PLANNED WORKS 
Roads 

Following last month’s meeting Drivepoint were asked to provide an updated and 
consolidated estimate for resurfacing works of both West Drive and Upper West Drive. The 
revised quotation of £48,750 plus VAT was received  on 5th October 2022 ~ Drivepoint  have 
been notified that this quotation is acceptable to the FRSA and they have agreed to start 
work (weather permitting) during week commencing 17th October 2022. 

Drivepoint have also provided a secondary quotation for various ‘small works’ in Langbury 
Close, St Malo Close, Draycliff Close, Ocean Parade, Beehive Lane and Somerset Road, 2 
The Grove, Greenways Crescent and 7 Herm Road . Their quotation of £2,700 plus VAT has 
been accepted and this work will also be undertaken at the same time as West Drive/Upper 
West Drive. 

Drivepoint have been reminded (again) that there are ‘unfinished’ items of work (clearing 
gullies and raising drains) in Beehive Lane ~ this work will be completed along with West 
Drive/Upper West Drive. 

Drains/Gullies 

The ‘Drain Fixers Group’ have been notified that we will like the drainage work undertaken in 
several ‘phases’. The works identified will be undertaken  (weather permitting) as per their 
schedule/email dated 3 October . Work dates 24th October; 28th October; 1st November;  3rd 
November; 7th November and 9th November. 

Some additional sites have been identified and dates are to be fixed. 


